
                          Rachel Carson State Office Building              

                                      P.O. Box 8469 

                                Harrisburg, PA 17105-8469 

                                         <<Date>> 

 

Bureau of Radiation Protection                          

                                                 717-787-3720 

                                            Fax: 717-783-8965 

«CONTACT» 

«LICENSEE_LINE_1» 

«LICENSEE_LINE_2_» 

«ADDRESS_1» 

«ADDRESS_2» 

«CITY», «STATE»  «ZIP_CODE» 

 

 Re:  How Your NRC Radioactive Material License No. «LICENSE_» is Affected   

                   With PA as an NRC Agreement State on March 31, 2008 

 

Dear NRC Licensee:     

 

         By now you should have been contacted by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

regarding how they will handle the transfer of regulatory authority for your licensed activities as the 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania (PA) became an NRC Agreement State, effective March 31, 2008.  

Please be advised that the PA Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Radiation 

Protection, will implement that new authority.  This correspondence will alert you to the changes and 

activities that will be forthcoming during this transition.   

 

         The attached PA Information Notice 2008-01 provides an overview of the most significant areas 

affecting your radioactive materials program.  These include changes in reporting procedures, 

applicable regulations, licensing and inspection, the issuance of new license documents, and the billing 

of fees.  For some licensees who have made a commitment to the NRC to provide Increased Controls 

(IC) for the security of radioactive material, PA will require, by order, that they be continued.  Some 

licensees have provided formal Financial Assurance (FA) to the NRC to ensure that their licensed 

facilities can be decommissioned.  PA will require that FA be transferred to PA or be replaced with an 

equivalent financial instrument.  
 

 I ask you to please forward the enclosed material appropriately within your organization 

and to complete and return the enclosed General Information Form.  If there are any questions 

regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Ray Urciuolo by telephone at 717-787-3720.  Thank you 

for your cooperation.   

                                                                                        Sincerely, 

 

 

     

   David J. Allard, CHP    

 

   Director 

 Bureau of Radiation Protection 

Enclosures                                                                                          


